
 

 

  

CELEBRATING OUR 37th YEAR AS AN ACTIVE CLUB 
 

NEXT MEETING 
Golden Corral 

2510 David 
McLeod Blvd. 
Florence, SC 
Nov.6, 2018 

6:30 PM for eating/fellowship 
7:00 PM for Club Meeting 

 

 

  

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO: 
 

Kelly Key                  11-12 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wendy Dembowski  11-16   

6-17 

 

Wendy Felker           11-16 

6-18 

 

Tim Spence              11-21  

Tom Spence             11-21  

Bill Edwards              11-27  
 

 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

      

2018 CLUB OFFICERS 
 

President    Al Robinson  496-7207     
Vice Pres.  Tom Spence  773-0189     
Secretary/   Susan Pace 230-0212     
Treasurer.       

 
NEW CLUB WEBSITE: 

swampfox.aaca.com 

Email:swampfoxoldcarclub@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                  November 1, 2018 
                      

          
 

Robinsonôs Ramblingsô 
 
Where did October go? Hershey is over, the Sweet 
Potato Car show is history and a great job was done 
by all the Swamp Fox members who participated. I 
did well at the Swap meet in Hershey, sold a lot of 
parts and made the round trip of 1100 miles without 
any problems. I encourage all Swamp Fox members 
to make at least one trip to Hershey for the biggest 
and best antique car flea market and AACA show at 
some time in your life. It's an experience you will 
never forget or regret going!!! 
      
The Pecan Festival show is upon us. Tom Spence 
needs all the help we can give him for this show so 
PLEASE BE AT THE SHOW FIELD AT 7 am on SAT 
NOV 3. We will need lots of help setting up and 
judging. If the weather is good, we will probably have 
150 cars at the show. Lots of help is a big need for 
this show!!! 
 
Our next meeting is NOV 6 (TUES) at Golden Corral 
across from Maggie Mall. WE will go back to the 2nd 
Tuesday after that for our meetings. Unfortunately, 
Browns BBQ folded. They did not have the courtesy 
to let us know, which was disappointing. 
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Swamp Fox Region 

2018 Car Show Schedule 

Pecan Festival, Florence, SC 11/3/18 

mailto:swampfoxcarclub@aol.com


 

 
 

Robinsonôs Ramblingsô conôt 
 
Put Dec.8 on your calendar for the Festival of Lights. We will be doing a cruise in with Swamp Fox cars on 
that date. We need at least 8 club cars for this event so fire up that beautiful car one more time for an event 
that will benefit Cystic Fibrosis. 
 
It's DUES time.  Be sure you have your AACA dues in. We can accept local club dues at the Christmas Party. 
It is at TUBBS again this year which is a great place, and the gift exchange is always a hoot!!! 
 
PLEASE DRIVE YOUR OLD CAR TO THE PECAN FESTIVAL. We want to have a lot of our cars (just to 
show off a little). 
 
Just remember Life is too short to drive boring cars!!!!! 
 
                                                                                                     Al Robinson 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



Pictures of the 2018 Sweet Potato Festival Car Show 
Photos by Susan Pace  

                                                       

           
 
 



Pictures of the 2018 Sweet Potato Festival Car Show  
Photos by Susan Pace 
 

          
 
 
 

    
 
 
 
 
 



Pictures of the 2018 Sweet Potato Festival Car Show 
Photos by Susan Pace  
  

                                                        
                                                                                                                                                               

  
 
 
 
 

  
 
 

 



Pictures of the 2018 Sweet Potato Festival Car Show 
Photos by Doug & Cheryl Floyd 
 

  
 

  
 

 
 

  
 
 


